CITY OF v
" @ L0RIDA o
July 2, 2018

Erik Murnane

Thyssenkrupﬂg Elevator Corp.
4330 SW 29 Avenue
Gainesville, FL 32608

RE: Invitation to Bid #FMGT-180080-MS
Elevator Modernization

Dear Mr. Murnane:

Budget & Finance Department

Purchasing Division

PO Box 490, Station 32
Gainesville, FL 32602-0490
(352) 334-5021

(352) 334-3163 (fax)

-VIA EMAIL-
erik.murnane(@thyssenkrupp.com

Thank you for your proposal on the above referenced project. We are recommending award of this

contract to Premier Elevator Co., Inc.

Pursuant to the City’s Financial Services Procedures Manual Section 41-423, the blackout period is in
effect until the contract is awarded. “Violation of this provision shall result in disqualification...”. The
bid award will not be final until contract is awarded (City Commission approval). This recommendation
is currently scheduled to be presented to the City Commission for their approval on August 2, 2018.

Once more, thank you for your interest in doing business with the City of Gainesville. We look forward

to the opportunity of working with you at some future date.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 352-334-5021.

Sincerely,

Melanie Sowers
Senior Buyer

OUR VISION: The City of Gainesville will set the standard of excellence for a top ten mid-sized American
city; recognized nationally as an innovative provider of high-quality, cost-effective services.



